
 

 
OUR PARISH WORKS FOR GOD 

 

ANNUAL SPAGHETTI DINNER  -  Sponsored 
by the Janson Foundation will be held on Sunday, 
January 20th from 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 
FASNACHT MEETING  -  Will be held on  
Tuesday, January 22 after Mass in the Parish Hall.  
 

SECOND GRADE EUCHARISTIC PARENT 
MEETING  will be held on Thursday, January 24th in 
the Rectory Basement.  
 

COMPANIONS ON A JOURNEY OPEN 
HOUSE  -  Due to snow, the Companions on a Jour-
ney Open House has been postponed until Sunday, 
January 27 at 2:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. If there are 
any questions, please call Darlene at (717) 684-9067. 

 
NO RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF 
ADULTS (RCIA)  -  The next class will be Tuesday, 

January 29 with the topic “The Mass” instructed by 
Deacon Baylor. 

 
HOLY NAME SOCIETY FATHER-SON 
BREAKFAST  -  Holy Name Society will be hosting 
the Annual Father-Son Breakfast on Sunday, January 
10th from 9:00-10:00 a.m. 

 
 
 

OUR PARISH PRAYS 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 
 
 

SATURDAY, January 19 
  5:00 P.M.        Jack Campello 
                         
SUNDAY, January 20 
   8:00 A.M.      People of the Parish 
 10:30 A.M.       Peg Deascenti 
   
MONDAY, January 21 
 7:30 A.M.  Helen G. Kiehl 
   
TUESDAY, January 22 
 7:30 A.M.  John “Jack” Moore 
 
WEDNESDAY, January 23 
 7:30 A.M.  Ed O’Brien 
 
THURSDAY, January 24 
 7:30 A.M.  Sp. Int. Jim Bennett 
 
FRIDAY, January 25 
 8:15 A.M.  Eleanor Ziegler 
             
 SATURDAY, January 26 
  8:00 A.M.        Diane Zeamer 
  5:00 P.M.        Michael Sheetz 
                                   
SUNDAY,  January 27 
   8:00 A.M.      People of the Parish  
 10:30 A.M.      Carolyn Welsh 

2nd Sunday In Ordinary Time 

January 20, 2019 

CALENDAR 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  -  The next class will 
be held Sunday, January 20 for students in pre-school 
through grade 8. 

PARISH FINANCES - To meet our budgeted  
expenses for the fiscal year the sum of $8,911.00 is 
needed on an average basis in the Sunday collection. 
 

 

January 12-13, 2018 
196 Envelopes out of 607  collected $         4,340.00 
       Loose Collection                       $            420.06 
       Children’s Envelopes              $              59.00 
 Online Giving   $   458.85
   Total Gifts to God         $         5,277.91 
Deficit for the week  . . . . . . . . . . . .     $        (3,633.09)  
 
Budgeted income to date . . . . . . . . . .  $      249,508.00 
Actual income to date . . . . . . . . . . . .    $      207,976.76 
Deficit to date . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $      (41,531.24) 



 
 
 
ECUMENICAL PRAYER SERVICE  -  To mark 
the week of  prayer for Christian unity ,the annual 
ecumenical prayer service of Holy Trinity, St. Peters 
and St. Paul Episcopal  will be hosted by St. Paul’s 
located at 340 Locust Street Columbia on Tuesday, 
January 22 at 7:00 p.m. Guest homilist will be  
Deacon Baylor.   
 

MISCELLANEOUS 
 

VOCATION CROSS  
 

this week is in the home of  
Mark, Patricia, and Dana Fischer 

 
 

2018 YEAR END TAX STATEMENTS  -  These 
statements will be mailed out the week of January 
21st. If you do not receive your statement, please 
contact the parish office at (717) 684-2711. 
 

WEEKLY HOLY HOUR - Our parish is  
offering a weekly hour of Eucharistic Adoration, every 
Friday at noon. Please join us in prayer and adoration 
of God, truly present in the Blessed Sacrament.  
Please park in the small lot.  
 

300 CLUB  -  Tickets for the new club, which will 
begin on Friday, January 25th, will be on sale and 
may be purchased at the Parish Office or from one of 
the sellers. The next party will be held Sunday,  
February 15th at 4:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. Kathy 
Kuhns will be overseeing the 300 Club.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
THAT MAN IS YOU! men's group will meet at 6:30 
a.m. Saturday, January 26th  in the St. Peter Parish 
Center, downstairs. The topic for this week is 
"Initiators of Love". Men of the parish are invited to 
join their brothers from St. Peter's and other local  
churches on a spiritual journey that will lead them to 
the three spiritual foods that Christ proclaims: The 
Eucharist, The Word of God, and The Will of God. 
Sessions begin at 6:30 a.m. and conclude at 7:45 
a.m. For more information, contact Paul Resch at  
(717) 449-0056 or paulresch@comcast.net  

 
 
 
HOLY NAME RETREAT  -  The St. Peter's and 
Holy Trinity Holy Name Retreat will be on Saturday, 
February 9th starting at 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at  
Holy Trinity Church starting with Mass. Retreat leader 
will be Fr. Timothy Sahd. Cost is $10 per person  
and includes lite refreshments and lunch.  
Reservations are appreciated to Mark Grab  
(717) 858-9908 or mgrab@lamar.com.  

 

 
 
 

 

 
COLUMBIA CATHOLIC YOUTH MINISTRY 

CCYM 
 

CCYM GAME NIGHT  -  On Sunday, January 27 
from 5:00-7:00 p.m. in the Rectory Basement, kick off 
2019 by learning about a few saints with education 
and youth ties, and then challenge your CCYM friends 
at some games. Please check your email for a sign up 
Genius Link.  

LIFE LINE SCREENING  - Protect your health by 
participating in the Life Line health screenings  
that will be at Our Lady of the Angels School on Satur-
day, February 23rd. Through ultrasound, we evaluate 
the carotid arteries for the buildup of fatty plaque, 
which is the leading cause of stroke. 

Register today for the Stroke, Vascular &  
Heart Rhythm package, which includes four  
screenings: carotid artery, abdominal aortic aneurysm,  
peripheral arterial disease and atrial fibrillation. In  
order to register for this event and to receive a  
$10.00 discount off any package priced above  
$129.00. Please call 1-888-653-6441 or visit  
www.lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle or text the 
word circle to 797979. 



 
 
 

OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS SCHOOL 
 
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK will kick off  
Saturday, January 26 at 5:00 p.m. Mass.  

 

 

 
 
 

DIOCESE OF HARRISBURG 
 

Sunday, February 3rd is National Day of Prayer for 
the African American and African Families. On 
this special day, join us for a Holy Mass celebrating 
African and African American Catholic Faith and  
Culture. The Most Reverend Ronald W. Gainer will 
be the principal celebrant. Our guest, Most Reverend 
Roy E. Campbell, Jr. from the Archdiocese of  
Washington, will be the homilist. Liturgical music will 
be offered by the dynamic Saint Joseph Gospel Choir 
from Largo, Maryland. Mass will be at noon at  
Saint Patrick Cathedral. All are always welcomed 
to join! For more information, please contact  
Jaclyn Curran at (717) 657-4804 ext. 313 or  
JCurran@hbgdiocese.org. 

 
BISHOP GAINER LISTENING SESSIONS  - 
Bishop Gainer invites all members of Holy Trinity 
Parish to attend a Listening Session on Tuesday, 
February 12 at Saint Leo the Great Parish at 6:30 
p.m. During this session, Bishop Gainer will address 
concerns regarding the Grand Jury Report, the  
Diocese’s response to abuse, our path forward, and 
any other questions or concern from parishioners. If 
you are unable to attend this or any other Listening 
Session, but would still like to ask Bishop Gainer  
a question, please email your question to  
AskBishopGainer@hbgdiocese.org.  

 
PRAYER SHAWL RETREAT  -  We warmly  
invite women from around the diocese to join us  
Saturday, February 23 at Good Shepherd Parish, 
3435 East Trindle Road, Camp Hill, for our 8th  
Prayer Shawl Retreat. The Retreat, hosted by the 
Harrisburg Diocesan Council of Catholic Women, will 
begin with Mass at 9:30 a.m., followed by  
knitting/crocheting, praying the Rosary, fellowship 
and lunch. The Retreat will conclude at 2:30 p.m.  
Beginners are welcome to this day of sharing and 
fellowship in this special ministry. Cost will be $10.00 
and includes lunch. Advance registration is required. 
Please call or text Kathy Kokoski at (717) 448-8899 
or email at kakoko120@comcast.net or Debbie Black 
at (717) 514-8815 or email at mvdb01@verizon.net 
to register. Deadline is Sunday, February 10.  

 
 

 
 

LANCASTER CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 
 

ACTIVITIES FAIR  -  On Saturday, January 26th 
from 1:00  -  3:00 p.m. in the Berger Gym, new stu-
dent attendees will have the chance to speak and in-
teract with various clubs, sport teams, campus minis-
try, and the Fine and Performing Art Clubs. At the Ac-
tivities Fair, one lucky new student will have the 
chance to win FREE TUITION for the 2019-2020 
school year! For more information and to register, go 
to www.lchsyes.org/activities. 
 

PIANO BAR NIGHT  -  Lancaster Catholic’s Fine 
& Performing Arts Department will be hosting a Piano 
Bar Night on Saturday, January 26th at 7:40 p.m. in 
Lancaster Catholic’s Cafeteria. Snacks and drinks will 
be served. This is a 21 and older event. Admission by 
donation to the FPA Program. Please RSVP by Tues-
day, January 22 to Tony Brill at (717) 509-0310 or 
email tbrill@lchsyes.org with full name, number of at-
tending and phone number. To reserve a table, you 
must have 8-10 people in your party. All others will be 
able to choose your seating when you arrive to the 
event.  

 
OPEN HOUSE  -  Lancaster Catholic’s Winter Open 
House will be Thursday, January 31st from  
6:30  -  8:00 p.m. in the library. This is a unique  
opportunity to tour Lancaster Catholic with one of our 
students, observe our faculty and students in class-
room activities, and enjoy performances from a variety 
of our student ensembles. Those who pre register will 
be entered in a drawing to win Amazon Gift Cards, 
and have the chance to win Registration Fee waivers 
(a $150 value). Go to www.lchsyes.org/open/ to learn 
more and to register.  
 

SAVE THE DATE  -  Lancaster Catholic’s Purple 
and Gold Gala will be held on Saturday, April 6th from 
6:00-11:00 p.m. at the Lancaster Country Club. This 
year’s Saint John Paul II Excellence Award honorees 
are Father Allan Wolfe and Marilyn Berger. For more 
information, please contact Lancaster Catholic’s De-
partment of Advancement at (717) 509-0313.  
 
 


